
From: Bruce Hughes <hughes.bru 

Sent: Wednesday, August 6, 2014 11:48 PM 

To: ATR-LT3-ASCAP-BMI-Decree-Review<ASCAP-BMI-Decree­
Review@ATR.USDOJ.GOV> 

Subject: ASCAP- BMI consent decree review 

To whom it may concern, 

I am an American songwriter and 20 + year member of AS CAP. I'm submitting this comment on my own 
behalf in opposition to the ASCAP and BMI consent decrees. 
As a songwriter, the consent decrees act as a kind of compulsory license and allows music services to use our 
music whether we like it or not. 
It takes away my property rights without due process or just compensation; in effect, stealing my intellectual 
property for someone else's profit without a say in the matter, and without the ability to participate in the free 
market. 

I implore all involved to revoke this abuse. 

Bruce Hughes 
Austin Texas 




